
  
  

 
G-BUG: Better Streets for Guildford 

  
Date  14th March 2023 

  
G-BUG  

G-BUG is the leading voice for cyclists in Guildford and the surrounding area. We work 
closely with Guildford Borough Council and Surrey County Council to push for cycling-
friendly design whenever roads are up-graded or public spaces are regenerated. As well as 
campaigning for segregated cycle lanes in the centre of Guildford, G-BUG pushes for 
longer-distance cycle routes to connect up Guildford to the surrounding towns and villages.  
We seek common interest with other ‘non-motorised users’, notably pedestrians and the 
disabled, encouraging initiatives and infrastructure design which benefit all these groups.  
For further information see <https://www.g-bug.org/aboutus/>   

  
FAO Surrey County Council Policy Team 

 

Dear SCC 

On behalf of G-Bug and our 300+ members we write to confirm that with regard to the Walnut Tree Close One-

Way Trial we are in total support of the scheme.  We feel it has worked well and two-way cycling along Walnut 

Tree Close is now a much safer experience. 

We understand that the scheme is stand-alone at the moment, but we look forward to seeing Walnut Tree Close 

cycling integrated into the Sustainable Movement Corridors proposed for Guildford. 

We trust that Walnut Tree Close will be ratified by Surrey CC as a permanent scheme and look forward to cycling 

along it for many years to come. 

Yours sincerely 

G-Bug Committee  
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